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Mark Edgerley

From: Richard Hayward 

Sent: 20 December 2015 19:38

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan

Subject: Wickham Market Neighbourhood Plan

Attention: Mark Edgerley 

  

Dear Sirs 

  

My family has resided and worked in Wickham Market for a very long time now and also as land owners on the 

outskirts and within Wickham Market are very interested in this plan. 

  

In our view the parish boundary makes perfect sense as a starting point for a comprehensive future plan of 

development. We feel it is a great shame that neighbouring parishes do not wish to be involved as a plan integrating 

the surrounding villages has enhanced benefits for all concerned. The surrounding villages will not have their best 

interests served if they are not in involved. 

  

Wickham Market is a lovely village with good communication links, it is a pleasant place to live, far enough off the 

beaten track to be rural but with uncomplicated access out of the village to the south onto the A12. Its position on 

this major arterial route allow access to several major conurbations within an hour’s travelling and all the services 

residents require a good deal closer. These combined make it a good location to provide further housing in the 

county and give the village the mass required to sustain a thriving infrastructure. This is a wonderful opportunity to 

develop a really sustainable plan to take Wickham Market forward and develop the village into the thriving “small” 

market town that it deserves to be and which will serve it well for the future. Providing a measured balance of feel 

good factor, jobs, services and infrastructure that will make it “the place” to live , work, visit and socialise. 

  

It would be very much appreciated if you would please keep me informed of future developments either by email at 

 or the address below by post. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Richard Hayward 
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